Dear Parents and Students, 


By reading and signing the form below, you acknowledge that you have read, understand, and agree to abide by all the rules and expectations set forth to be a member of the Fretz Middle School Instrumental Program.


If you have any questions about the rules and expectations, please contact me through school email (camidon@bradfordareaschools.org) so that we may discuss these concerns.  Email is the best way to get a hold of me and I would like to have your email to keep a line of communication open.  Thank you.    









Sincerely,  

                        [image: image1.jpg]






Mr. Christopher Amidon









Band Director
________________________________________________________________________

_______ My child and I have read and discussed the rules and expectations of the Fretz Middle School Instrumental Program and agree to follow them.

_______ I have a concern about the rules and expectations of the Fretz Middle School Instrumental Program and would like to discuss these concerns.  Please email me at camidon@bradfordareaschools.org.  I will return your message ASAP.    

Student Name ____________________________________________ Date ___________

Student Signature _________________________________________ Date ___________

Parent/Guardian Signature __________________________________ Date ___________

Parent/Guardian Email Contact ______________________________________________

Please return by Friday, September 11, 2020
